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Parent/Guardian News – March 2019 
 

SAVE THE DATE: 
 
Secondary 5 Ministry Final French (Comprehension Écrite) Exam taking place May 15th, 2019.  All 
students must be present for this final exam. More information to follow. 
 
Secondary 5 Ministry Final English Exam taking place May 27th, May 28th, May 29th, 2019. All students 
must be present for this final exam. More information to follow. 
 
Our graduation ceremony for our secondary 5 students will be held on June 20th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Collège Edouard Montpetit in Longueil. More details to follow shortly. 
 
The Prom celebration for our secondary 5 students will be held at the Golf Métropolitaine in Anjou on 
June 25th, 2019. 
 
 

Registration taking place NOW! 
 
We are currently in the process of registering our new students for secondary 1. Please spread to the 
word to family and friends and ask them to call us to register their child. We are very proud of all we 
offer our students. 
 
 
THIS MONTH: Let’s Talk About Sex Workshop Day   
 
Our secondary 5 students will be taking part in an all-day workshop dealing with Sex. Ed, Healthy 
Relationships, Respecting Personal Spaces and many more topics to educate our students about being 
responsible in their lives after high school. 
 
 
1. March 4th – 8th- Spring Break 

The school will be closed for the week of Spring Break. Our offices will re-open on Monday March 
11th, 2019. Wishing our students and their families a wonderful break.   
 

2. March 11th – 14th: Maison Jean Lapointe Presentation (sec. 1) 
Our secondary 1 students will be receiving a workshop called my Independence Matters to 
Me from the organization La Maison Jean Lapointe.  
 

3. March 11th – 15th: Maison Jean Lapointe Presentation (sec. 4) 
Our secondary 4  students will be receiving a workshop on the dangers of gambling from the 
organization La Maison Jean Lapointe.  
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4. March 15th: Coffee House 
Our final coffee house of the year is taking place from 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Students participate in 
this open mic night by showing us their talent in music, poetry, stand-up comedy, monologues. As 
always coffee and snacks will be on sale to enjoy. Admission is free. Parents/Guardians are invited 
to join us! 

 
5. March 20th: Empathy Day 

For the past few weeks, Student Council members have been working on our annual campaign on 
kindness. Today, we will nuture an environment of caring through secondary 4 workshops, messages 
of affirmation and compassion-building activities will take place.  
 

6. March 22nd: Pearson Pride Day 
We are holding another Pearson Pride Day today for all students. Students may wear their ‘Pearson 
Spirit Wear’ with uniform pants to class today. This includes hoodies & t-shirts sold as “Pearson Spirit 
Wear” branded tops including those representing school clubs or team shirts. Ex: Variety Show Tees, 
Soccer Uniform Shirts, Student Council Tees, Cheerleading Tees etc.  

 
7. March 26th: Governing Board 

Our monthly Governing Board meeting will take place in the Library at 7:00 p.m. 
 
8. March 27th: Breakfast of Excellence & Distinction 

Our students on the Honour Roll for term 2 as well as our students who received Diligence 
Recognition will be invited to the Breakfast of Excellence & Distinction during period 1.  
 

9. March 29th: EPISODE 19- Annual Variety Show  
Our annual variety show entitled EPISODE 19 will be taking place at 7:00 p.m. at CEGEP Marie 
Victorin. Tickets are selling quickly at a cost of 10$. Hope to see you all there.  
 

10. March 29th: Ped Day 
No classes for students.  
 

Your Continued Cooperation is Required: 
 
We would like to inform you that we have been having a few issues in the boys’ bathroom regarding vaping 
and the misuse of the toilet paper. We would ask that you please speak to your children about the fact that 
vaping is PROHIBITTED on school grounds, and students caught will continue to face a minimum of a 3-day 
suspension.  
 
Secondly, the boys have been making a mess in the bathroom, flooding the toilets and leaving an enormous 
amount of paper all over the floor. We ask that you please speak to your boys, since this misuse will result in the 
toilette paper being removed from the bathroom stalls, as it once was in the past. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
Mr. Vitantonio  Ms. Caruso    Ms. Tummillo   Ms. Triestino 
Principal   Vice Principal (L5)  Vice Principal (L3/4)  Vice Principal (L1/2) 


